
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are looking forward to our Pantomime trips next week! This year we have managed to secure morning slots 
for all - children will leave school for 9.30am and be back in school for 1.30pm. They will have their lunch when 
they return. As this is later than normal, we will give the children the opportunity for snacks and drinks in the 
morning. Please ensure your child brings their water bottle and that Key Stage 2 pupils bring a piece of fruit or 
veg in their coat pocket as a snack. Reception and KS1 will have the fruit from school.  
In terms of other events, next Wednesday 4th we will be going to church for our Advent service. Please 
remember to send children with coats on this day for the walk. 
Our Christmas discos are coming up on Thursday 12th December! Tickets are currently on sale – please note the 
sale window closes on Monday.  
Finally, next week is the start of our Christmas performances with EYFS and Reception performing on 
Wednesday and Friday. Please enter via main reception to sign in. We hope you enjoy it – the children have 
been working very hard! 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend! 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 29th November 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 2 Menu of the 

Autumn/Winter 2024 menu.  

• Thank you: 

A big thank you to Jim and everybody at the 

Bayston Hill Spar who kindly donated the 

school this beautiful 7ft pre lit Christmas tree! 
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